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June is designated as Pride month; during this month individuals and
groups worldwide celebration LGBTQ+ culture and advocate for rights.
Members of the LGBTQ+ community are equally as likely, if not more
so, than heterosexual individuals to experience intimate partner
violence (IPV) in their lifetime. Intimate Partner Violence (IPV) is also
known as domestic violence, partner abuse, or dating violence.
There are some aspects of IPV that are unique to the LGBTQ+
community. “Outing” or threatening to reveal a partner’s sexual
orientation/gender identity may be used as a tool of abuse in violent
relationships. This threat may also reduce the likelihood of a victim
seeking help. 

Prior experiences, such as bullying and hate crimes, may also make
individuals less likely to ask for help. 43.8% of lesbian women and
61.1% of bisexual women have experienced rape, physical violence,
and/or stalking by an intimate partner at some point in their lifetime,
as opposed to 35% of heterosexual women. 

26% of gay men and 37.3% of bisexual men have experienced rape,
physical violence, and/or stalking by an intimate partner in their
lifetime, in comparison to 29% of heterosexual men. 

In a study of male same sex relationships, only 26% of men called the
police for assistance after experiencing near-lethal violence. 

In 2012, fewer than 5% of LGBTQ survivors of intimate partner violence
sought orders of protection (statistics obtained from ncadv.org).

Intimate Partner Violence is not limited to heterosexual relationships
and can affect individuals of all sexual orientations and genders. At
the Victims Assistance Center we serve all victims of all crimes;
everyone deserves to feel safe and respected.
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F O R  M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N  C O N T A C T
K R I S T I N  ( 3 1 5 )  7 5 5 - 1 4 3 4



3 R D  A N N U A L  
W I T C H E S  G A L A
S A T .  O C T O B E R  2 6 ,  2 0 2 4
F A I C H N E Y  D R I V E  B U S I N E S S  C O M P L E X
I n  a w a r e n e s s  o f  d o m e s t i c  v i o l e n c e .

L I G H T  U P  T H E  N I G H T
A G A I N S T  C H I L D  A B U S E  
F U N  R U N / W A L K
C R E A T E  Y O U R  P L E D G E
F R I D A Y ,  S E P T .  1 3 ,  2 0 2 4
J E F F E R S O N  C O M M U N I T Y  C O L L E G E

W E ’ R E  H I R I N G !
A P P L Y  O N L I N E :  

v a c j c . c o m / a b o u t - u s / e m p l o y m e n t /  

UPCOMING EVENTS
SAVE THE DATES!

FOR MORE INFORMATION, 
CONTACT KRISTIN 

(315)755-1434 / KRISTINP@VACJC.COM

F A M I L Y  S A F E T Y  N I G H T
W E D N E S D A Y ,  J U L Y  2 4 ,  2 0 2 4
S O U T H  J E F F E R S O N  C S D

O P E N I N G  C L O S E D  D O O R S
C O N F E R E N C E
T U E S D A Y ,  S E P T E M B E R  1 7 ,  2 0 2 4
H I L T O N  G A R D E N  I N N ,  W A T E R T O W N

O P E N I N G  C L O S E D  D O O R S
C O N F E R E N C E
T U E S D A Y ,  S E P T E M B E R  1 7 ,  2 0 2 4
H I L T O N  G A R D E N  I N N ,  W A T E R T O W N

S T  L A W R E N C E  C O U N T Y
C O R N H O L E  T O U R N A M E N T
S A T U R D A Y ,  S E P T E M B E R  2 8 ,  2 0 2 4
S E A W A Y  H O N E Y  H O L E S ,  R E N S S E L A E R  F A L L S

S T  L A W R E N C E  C O U N T Y
C O R N H O L E  T O U R N A M E N T
S A T U R D A Y ,  S E P T E M B E R  2 8 ,  2 0 2 4
S E A W A Y  H O N E Y  H O L E S ,  R E N S S E L A E R  F A L L S


